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National Committee of the Netherlands 

Natuur en Milieu, de Vlinderstichting en Wetlands International. They will coordinate with other organisations. As 
the initiator, the IUCN NL office will facilitate this process and liaise with VNO-NCW.  
 
We look forward to the festive signing of this Letter of Intent during the ‘Biodiversity: Opportunities for a New 
Economy’ congress on Tuesday 23 November in Amsterdam and to our initial partnership which will bring us 
closer together in our serious quest for solutions.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 


